
Staff
Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor      andrew.straubel@gmail.com          (609) 799-2559
Helen Cull, Bookkeeper             bookkeeper@windsorchapel.org  (609) 269-5627
Dorothy Soi, Admin. Assistant    dsoi@windsorchapel.org                (609) 275-3837

Office hours:  9:00 am - 3:30 pm

401 Village Road East
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550

telephone: (609) 799-2559
fax: (609) 799-4018

chapel@windsorchapel.org
www.windsorchapel.org

Facebook: Windsor Chapel
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Elders
Ken Bills ktbills@verizon.net (609) 275-8557
Ron Bystrom ron.bystrom@cru.org (609) 275-9013
Tom Taylor guytmt@gmail.com (609) 631-8495

Chapel Praise and Prayer Requests:  Praise God that Pastor
Andy and Janice have been blessed with their second grandchild. Lucas
Andrew Straubel was born on April 11, at 5:50 am, and weighs 8 pounds
and 9 ounces and is 21.5 inches long.  Mother and baby are doing great!
Proud father and big sister Brittany are overjoyed! Pray for healing for Tom
Boote who will be having surgery on June 6.  The doctors will be performing
a cardiac ablation and re-positioning the wires on his pacemaker. Pray for
healing for Cindy Bills from ear and balance issues.  Ask the Lord for
continued healing for Michael Seiboth.  Pray that Michael will regain strength
and that all infection is wiped out from his body.  Pray for healing for Bob
Seiboth recovering from hand surgery. Pray for healing of a broken arm and
relief of pain for Char Bystrom.  Pray for continued healing, peace and
strength for Vickie Kozabo, Connor Leoutsacos, Kristin Westbrook,
Bryan Westbrook, Terry Brown, Lasun Dada, Lorraine Brown, Nancy
Muldrow, Bridget Bernheisel and Fannie Harris.   Ask the Lord for
guidance and provision for all our chapel members seeking employment.
Missions Prayer Requests:  Praise God that Jen Thomson was
able to hear sound and some words in her right ear for five days this month
before it “closed” again.  Please pray that Jen’s hearing in her right ear is
restored permanently and that she will have normal hearing in both ears.
Pray for opportunities to share the Gospel for Tina Barham, who is teaching
English at a local rural school in Amealco, Mexico, and getting to know thirty-
three families very well.
Prayer Chains:  Please email all prayer requests to:
prayer@windsorchapel.org.  If you would like to join the chapel and/or
missionary prayer chain and receive regular email prayer requests, please
note it on your chapel card or email chapel@windsorchapel.org.

 Weekly Prayer Meeting
Please join us for our weekly prayer meetings on Monday evenings  from 7:00
- 8:00.  We meet in the prayer room of the chapel to praise our awesome God,
thank Him for His many blessings and pray for the needs of the members of our
chapel family.
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Greeters:  Tom and Susan Boote
Ushers:  Nita Cherry, Jean LaRosa, Gert Ferst
Hospitality:  Kevin and Carol Simme

Sermon Notes

Welcome

Call to Worship

Exaltation

Announcements and Sharing

Offering and Offertory

“God Sends a Deliverer (Part 3)”
Exodus 3:1-15

Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor

Closing Prayer

Prayer Requests

Happy Birthday!

April 24 John Hagestad
May 2 Melissa McGinnis
May 4 Brian Leoutsacos



Activities This Week
Sun., April 23    9:30 am Worship Service
Mon., April 24   7:00 pm Prayer Meeting

  7:30 pm Elder’s Meeting
Tues., April 25   7:00 am Men’s Breakfast
Wed., April 26   7:00 am Men’s Worship and Prayer

10:00 am Facilities Team
Thurs., April 27   7:00 pm Perisseia
Fri., April 28   7:00 pm Parenting Workshop

Service Reminders.
Counseling Support Ministry - Cindy Bills is available for counseling or
consultation by appointment.  To schedule an appointment, contact Cindy at
clbills@verizon.net or 609-275-8557.
Sermon Messages are available on our website at www.windsorchapel.org.
Welcome Packets are available from an usher or in the lobby.
Cell phones -  Kindly mute or turn off all cell phones and electronic devices
during this morning’s worship service.
Nursery is available for children three-years-old and younger.
Children’s Church is available for children age four through third grade  and
begins prior to the sermon.   Ask an usher for additional information.

 Next Week is Muffin Sunday!
Please join us on April 30 for "Muffin Sunday" during
coffee time. Bring your favorite muffin or breakfast treat
to share. The Fellowship Team will provide bagels
and juices.

WWWWWe’re delighted you’re here worshipping with
us this morning! Kindly fill out the enclosed
Chapel Card and drop it in the offering plate to
let us know of your interests, concerns and
prayer requests.  If you’re visiting for the first

time, please pick up a Welcome Packet in the lobby, and join us for a cup
of coffee following the service.

Prime Timers
Prime Timers will meet next Sunday, April 30, at 1:00 pm,
at the China Grill Buffet in Hamilton Marketplace off of Route
130 (telephone: 609-581-8839).  Please join us and enjoy
delicious food and wonderful fellowship.  If you would like
to attend, contact Charlie Muldrow at (609) 448-8910.

Men’s Breakfast
Join us on Tuesday mornings, from 7:00 to 8:00, at the
McDonald’s on Brunswick Circle.  We are studying Galatians. In
this profound letter, Paul proclaims the reality of our liberty in
Christ—freedom from the law and the power of sin, and freedom
to serve our living Lord.  Contact Scott Bruno (609-213-9545)
for more information.  The food, fellowship and study are great!

Men’s Worship and Prayer
All men are welcome to join us on alternating Wednesdays at 7:00 am in the
chapel sanctuary for a time of worship and prayer or at Michael’s Diner on
Route 1, in Lawrenceville, for food, fellowship and to study Andrew Murray’s
book, With Christ in the School of Prayer.  For additional information and this
week’s schedule, contact Tom Taylor (609-631-8495).

Youth Group
11th Hour for Youth Group - All teens and pre-teens are invited to
attend a special 11th Hour for our chapel family youth.  It will be held upstairs in
the chapel house.  For additional information, please contact Jean LaRosa at
bluehonda@att.net.

Believers Baptism
A Believers Baptism is being planned.  If you have trusted Jesus Christ as your
personal Lord and Savior and would like to follow the Lord in a Believers
Baptism, please speak with Pastor Andy or one of the elders.

Join Us During the 11th Hour
Join us downstairs in Fellowship Hall after this morning’s worship service as
Pastor Andy continues the study of the twists and turns of Church History,
addressing important questions along the way.  Among the questions we will
discuss are: “Why are there so many denominations?” “Are we a Christian
nation?"  God has been at work in each stage of church history, and we can
be confident that God continues to work in the church for His glory.

Perisseia
Our women's growth group will begin a six-week Spring series on Thursday,
April 27, 7:00 - 8:30 pm, in the Chapel House.  We will be using contempo-
rary media to highlight relationship struggles and discuss Biblical ways to
respond.  All women are welcome.  No commitment or preparation is
required.  For additional information, please contact Cindy Bills
(clbills@verizon.net; 609-275-8557).

Send Us Your Chapel News!
The Chapel Challenge newsletter team is preparing for the May issue.  If
you’re involved in a committee, ministry, small group, or any chapel activity
and would like to share information, contact Susan Seiboth (588-0376) with
your submissions and suggestions.  We’ll help get the word out!

If  You Would Like to
Know More...

Please speak with Pastor Andy Straubel or
one of our elders this morning after the
worship service if you would like to know
more about having a relationship with Jesus Christ.  Don’t forget to pick up your
free copy of the Gospel of John available on the table in the foyer.

A  Parenting Workshop will be held at Windsor Chapel on
Friday evening, April 28, from 7:00 - 8:30.  Child care is
available and light refreshments will be served.  Use the
postcards in the chapel foyer to invite the young parents you
know to bring their questions and hear discussions on the
following topics:

· How to raise positive kids in a negative world
· How to develop your child’s full potential
· How to discipline your child effectively
· How to prepare your kids to win life’s biggest

battles

All People’s Conference
Join Pastor Andy and other members of our chapel family for the All
People’s Conference held in Gathersburg, Maryland, from noon on
April 25 to April 26 at noon.  Join us as we talk about ministry
partnerships and practical ways we can shine for Christ in this
season. Come for the day or stay overnight.  The cost is $30 for the
day.  Lunch will be provided.  Visit the EFCAEasternDistrict.org
website for additional information, and let Pastor Andy know if you
would like to attend.


